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MESSAGE FROM HEAD OF SCHOOL
A big thank you to all the parents and carers who came
along to Parents’ Evening on either Tuesday or
Wednesday evening this week. We very much value
working together in partnership with you and appreciate
the opportunity to share your child's achievements,
discuss their development and celebrate the progress
that they are making, as well as looking forward to targets
over the next term. If you weren't able to make it to
Parents’ Evening, please do contact your child's teacher to
arrange a meeting at a time that is convenient to you
both. Sports day events are coming up over the next two
weeks for most classes. Robin, Wren, Nightingale and
Raven classes have already had their Sports Day! For
everyone else the dates are: 

Monday 16th June
9:45am-10:10am: Heron, Jay and Skylark 
10:20am-10:45am: Parrot, Puffin, and Owl
10:55am-11:20am: Bluebird, Hummingbird, and Firecrest 
11:00am-11:30am: Sparrow
1:30pm-2:00pm: Woodpecker  
1:45pm-2:10pm: Red Kite, Chaffinch and Starling
2:30pm-2:45pm: Dove and  Goldfinch
2:15pm-2:45pm: Wagtail  

Thursday 19th June 
2.00pm-2:45pm: Jackdaw, Penguin, Kingfisher and half
of Magpie 

Thursday 26th June
2.00pm-2:45pm: Swift, Swan, Blackbird and half of
Magpie 

Please come to reception five minutes before the start
time so that you can sign in and we can get you to the
right place! Our Family Support Worker is making sure that
our list of families who are seeking a carer for out of
school hours is up to date. This could be through direct
payments or private care work. Whilst we are not able to
arrange carers, sometimes our staff members are happy
to take on additional care work and we can support with
advertising within school and potentially matching up
staff with families. If you are seeking a carer and need
support with this, please do email our Family Support
Worker Chantelle King on cking1@thevalefederation.com

Best Wishes
 Marianne Murphy

SIGNS OF THE WEEK
Core Word

Additional Words

SCHOOL CALENDAR

Wednesday 9  Julyth

Meet the Teacher
Monday 14  Julyth

Year 6 Leavers’ Trip
Tuesday 15  Julyth

Year 6 Leavers’ Disco
Wednesday 16  Julyth

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly
Wednesday 23  Julyrd

Last Day of Term
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Keeping your engine running whilst parked and
waiting contributes to poor air quality, affecting
the health of those around you.

PLEASE TURN YOUR ENGINE OFF
For those children who are moving on at the

end of this academic year, there is still an
opportunity to purchase a leaver’s hoodie.

There is a choice of 3 colours to choose from
and also an option to personalise it with

your child’s name. The blue box around the
logo will not be there when the hoodie goes

to print. Please use click here to order.
Wednesday 18  June is the last day they

are available to order.

th

If you have any issues, please contact Kelly
Job: kjob@thevalefederation.com 

SCHOOL LEAVERS - REMINDER

Please can turn your engine off at
pick-up and drop-off times. This
is to create a cleaner and safer
environment for children. We’ll be
communicating this message to
the Local Authority SEN Transport
Team so that this can be shared
with the transport providers.

USEFUL INFORMATION

https://theprintlab.co.uk/shop/leavers-hoodie/booker-park-leavers-hoodie-2025/
mailto:kjob@thevalefederation.com


Have a great weekend.

Bradley Taylor, Principal
Booker Park School, Stoke Leys Close, Aylesbury, Buckinghamshire, HP21 9ET
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